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Killarney Heights 
NSW 2087 
 
 
22 June 2024 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Objections for New South Wales federal distribution 
 
I heard with dismay about the proposed boundary changes to the electorate of Warringah 
and want to raise my voice to object. 
 
For the last 5 years, I have been proud to be represented by federal member Zali Stegall. I 
would like to continue to be represented by Zali into the future. I admire her consistent, 
measured and articulate advocacy for:  

• forward-looking climate policy 

• environmental protection, especially around our coastline 

• truth in political advertising 

• social cohesion 

• changes in legislation around perpetrators of domestic violence  

• transparency in our politics 

• better behaviour from the politicians who represent Australians in parliament. 
 
As a voter based in Killarney Heights, I feel a strong affinity with the Northern Beaches 
suburbs as they currently stand in the electorate of Warringah. In particular, the connection 
with Manly, its CBD, its local schools, communities, businesses and amenities, and with 
Manly Vale, the beaches around Freshwater and South Curl Curl, is part of why I choose 
(and consider myself very fortunate) to live here.  
 
Why fragment and destroy the close ties that exist between the Warringah suburbs?  
 
I urge you to reconsider your plans for federal distribution and keep Warringah intact, as it 
now stands. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Corinne Roberts  
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